
Pension Benefit Payments 
For Members affected by the 2017 Hurricane Season 

BERS would like to express our concern for all members who were affected by the recent 

hurricanes throughout the Caribbean region. We pray for your safe and speedy recovery 

during this challenging time.  

EFT: If you receive your pension check by Electronic Funds Transfer, please be assured 

that this method of payment will continue without interruption.  

PAPER CHECKS: For those members who receive a paper check for their monthly 

benefit, checks will be mailed on September 28, 2017.  

IMPORTANT: If you have been displaced due to the hurricane and have difficulties 

receiving regular mail at this time, please contact BERS at (917) 231-4217 (call or text)  

or email jait@bers.nyc.gov to make alternative arrangements to receive your check or  

one-time wire transfer. We understand that making a telephone call might be difficult 

for some members due to damage to the region’s infrastructure. Please be assured that 

BERS will work with each member to ensure that they receive their pension checks in a 

timely fashion. 


